
1560 ON YOUR RADIO DIAL 

31st STREET & BAY AVENUE HOQUIAM, WASHINGTON 

GEneral 8-1200 

IRVING V. SCHMIDTKE 

General Manager 

March 8, 1963 

Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Bos 298 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

KHOK 
1000 WATTS 

Just a brief note to confirm your reception of our test broadcast on the morning of 

the third of March. We are glad you could pick us up with such a good signal, and 

we would like to wish you all the best of luck in your Ming in the future. 

Sincerly, 

Dave Linder 
KROK aoquiam 

It's "OK" with 50,000 listeners . . . loud and clear 


